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13 November – Friday 
Soccer clinic 

Book club orders please 
 

19 November – Thursday 
Water fun day 

 
20 November – Friday 

Soccer clinic  
 

26 November – Thursday  
Robotics day 

 
27 November – Friday 

Soccer  
 

30 November – Monday 
PE/Dance afternoon 

 
 
  
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
   
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

17 September 2020 

      IMPORTANT 
            DATES 

 
Kindy 2021 Last Day of Orientation! 

      
Yesterday was the last visit from our  2021 Kindergarten 
students, once again impressing us with their 'readiness' for Big 
School. They joined the whole school in the Remembrance 
Day Assembly, listening respectfully and standing perfectly for 
a minute of silence.  
It was a busy visit as they created their own little book of that 
all time favourite, Mrs Wishy Washy. Then we headed out to 
the playground to explore our great play-space. During recess 
they joined the whole school in a range of games. Older 
brothers and sisters watched proudly, as the new Kindies 
completed every task successfully. Great work Kindy, see you 
after the holidays! 
 

                          
                                

    
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VISION STATEMENT 
Our students are happy, 
literate lifelong learners.  We 
empower them with the 
knowledge, skills and 
confidence enabling them 
to make a positive 
contribution to society. 
Chillingham Public School is 
a great school.  Join us. 

 

SUCCESS THROUGH TEAMWORK 

Chillingham 
Public School 

5 November 2020 
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From the Principal’s Desk 
We are all still enjoying the beautiful weather.  We are halfway through the term already…  
 
Today was our last day of Kindy 2021 orientation – how fast did that go!  As you can see from the 
front page, our students and the pre-schoolers have had a wonderful time.   Thank you to those who 
came along to the parent orientation morning this morning.  We look forward to seeing you all again 
at the beginning of 2021.  Thank you also to the P&C for providing morning tea. 
 
Thank you to those who came along to today’s P&C meeting.  The main discussion centered on  the 
end of year activities.  It has been decided that we will postpone (not cancel) the Christmas Carols 
until December 2021.    We will still be having the Christmas Hamper raffle – it will be drawn on 
Presentation Day.  We ask that all families send in donations towards the hampers (NO toys please).   
Tickets will be attached to next week’s newsletter.   
 

Next Thursday 19 November all the students and staff will be involved in a water fun day.  The 
students will work their way through a tabloid of crazy water activities and will definitely get wet. 
Students are to arrive at school in their full school uniforms with their usual bags packed.  They will 
also need to bring their swimmers, a sun-safe shirt, towel,  shoes suitable for water play (like creek 
shoes or crocs, NO thongs) and a water proof bag for wet clothes.  Students may like to wear their 
swimmers underneath their uniforms BUT will need to bring underwear to change into after the water 
play . See the attached flyer.  
 
Presentation Day will be Wednesday 9 December, starting at 10am – at this stage unless there are 
changes from the Department of Education.  This year however, we are asking families to bring a 
shade cover for themselves and if you have a spare, for others who may not have one.  They will be 
put up in the playground area facing down to the covered area where the students and teachers 
will be.   There will be no shared morning tea but we encourage you to bring a picnic morning tea 
for yourselves and your family.   Santa will be making an appearance and distributing presents (in a 
slightly different format – yet to be decided).  PLEASE NOTE again – all of this may change if 
restrictions are brought back.  This information is only to prepare your for the different format.    
 
Early this week we were asked to send an email to all families with a survey for the BASC – please 
disregard this email as we have been informed that we will be having the BASC here and the tender 
for operators has gone out.    
 

There is an important sealed letter attached to this newsletter – if you have not received it please 
contact the school.  
 
Vicki Roach 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Merit Award recipients 
Bella, Harlie, Luke, Indy, Daniela, Zoe, Pippa and Indiana A. 

             Beeeees Knees recipients  
Daniela, Vera, Tyson & Sapphire 

Random Acts of Kindness recipient 
Peppa  

This week’s FREE lunch goes to Cooper – congratulations Cooper. 
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Tahlia for Monday 16 
November     

ENROLMENTS 
ARE OPEN FOR 

2021 
at 

Chillingham 
Public School 

 
 If you know of anyone who 
may be interested please 
ask them to contact the 
school on 02 66791 255 or 
chillingha-
p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
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ADVERTISING 


